
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
February 8, 2018 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:  STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-18-0013 – SOUTHERN 

NUCLEAR OPERATING COMPANY REQUEST TO RELOCATE 
THE EXISTING COMMISSION-APPROVED CONSOLIDATED 
EMERGENCY OPERATIONS FACILITY 

 
 
The Commission has approved the license amendment request by the Southern Nuclear 
Operating Company (SNC) to relocate the consolidated emergency operations facility for the 
Edwin I. Hatch Plant - Units 1 and 2, Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2, and Vogtle 
Electric Generating Plant - Units 1, 2, 3 and 4 from the existing, Commission-approved, SNC 
Corporate Headquarters location in Birmingham, Alabama, to the new SNC Corporate 
Headquarters location, also in Birmingham, Alabama. 
  
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  

ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
PDR 

 


